From:
To: -- City Clerk

Subject: Public Comment on GPAC Appointments **Date:** Monday, February 6, 2023 12:06:29 PM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---

Dear Mayor & City Council Members,

I am writing to urge you to appoint Elda Vazquez Izaguirre to GPAC. She has lived in Petaluma for over 25 years, raised a family here and has been a renter, homeowner and landlord. She has been incredibly active in the community and is focused on fighting for a city where her kids can thrive. While her background may not be in planning, she understands the intersectional needs of community members in this city who are often left out of the process.

I also wanted to urge you to appoint Lizzie Wallack and Brent Newell's who design and climate backgrounds are also critical to this process.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

In Community,

Blake Michael Hooper For Most Immediate Response: